From:Eden GarhartTo:Carol Ann DesiderioCc:Amanda Linehan

**Subject:** Support of bike paths and bus lanes current and future

**Date:** Tuesday, September 5, 2023 4:02:17 PM

I do plan on trying to make it down for the meeting tonight.

I want to say that I support both the current bus lanes and bike lanes. My youngest takes the 108 from Malden Center to Linden. Our community schools hand out student t-passes and I think that is important to keep in mind. In addition I support the bus lane I live along a stretch of area where there is no bike path to take instead and we need visible ways for people to commute. As I write this my bike is with my oldest son who attends Malden High to go to cross country practice as his bike is broken (hopefully it will be fixed soon).

Thank you for your time. Eden Garhart-Smith 16 Corey Road

This email has been scanned for spam and viruses by Proofpoint Essentials. Click <u>here</u> to report this email as spam.